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Mr. Robert L. Cohen
%35 West 119th Street IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10027 TO F01A-81-36

Dear Mr. Cohen:

This is in reply to your letter dated January 23, 1981, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all
documents which pertain to public opinion on nuclear (atomic) energy and
issues relating to the use of nuclear power as a means of energy production,
and opinions on nuclear energy and related scientific, technical, or
social issues.

We have not located any documents which are subject to your request.

Sincerely,'
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'' .. ,/ ) Y,

t
f J. M. Felton, Director

[7 Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

8102060 N

. _ - - _ -_ - _ - _--


